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Anglin Reichmann Armstrong Named  

2022 Pensacola Best of the Bay – Accountant  
 

September 27, 2022 — Anglin Reichmann Armstrong has been chosen as Pensacola News 
Journal’s “Best of the Bay” in the Accountant category for 2022. This will be the third time they 
have claimed the top Accountant designation in the Best of the Best readers choice awards.  

The “Best of the Bay” is a designation among the best of the best local businesses in the 
Pensacola, Fla. area. This shows current clients and potential clients that Anglin is a great choice 
for top accounting and advisory services in the area.   

This year, winners were announced at the 2022 Best of the Bay Awards Gala on Sept. 20 at 
Pensacola Bay Center Arena.  

Anglin’s Partner in Charge of the Pensacola office, Ryan Campbell, said, “It feels great to be 
nominated and named a top accounting firm. Thank you to everyone who voted for us. We will 
continue to strive for excellence in our accounting and advisory services.” 

Formed in 1990, Anglin Reichmann Armstrong, P.C. has consistently received accolades such 
as Best Accounting and Tax Firms and Best Places to Work.  With offices in Huntsville, Alabama 
and Pensacola, Florida, Anglin serves clients throughout the Southeast and nationally through its 
niche offerings. Services include CFO Services, Outsourced Accounting, Specialized Tax Credits 
(R&D Credits), Business Valuations as well as Audit and Assurance and Tax Advisory Services. 
Anglin is a member of CPAmerica International. For more information, visit www.anglincpa.com  


